
UNIVERSITY HOUSING & RESIDENTIAL LIFE 

California State University, Long Beach 

 

May 6, 2019 

 

Dear , 

Thank you for applying for CSULB University Housing for the 2019-2020 Academic 

year.  Unfortunately, due to the high demand for housing and limited available spaces, we are 

unable to provide you a confirmed space at this time. You have, however, been placed on the 

Paid Waitlist.  

 

The following options are available to you: 

Option One:  Remain on the Waitlist 

We anticipate that more spaces will become available in the coming weeks.  As they do, we will 

contact you by email, if you are being removed from the Paid Waitlist to be offered a space.  

If you choose not to accept the space offered, you will forfeit your space and your service fee 

payment. 

http://www.csulb.edu/divisions/students/housing/cancellation_policy/


Thank you for your interest in CSULB University Housing.  If you have any questions, you may 

email us at housing@csulb.edu. 

 

Roshan Jayasinghe 

Housing Occupancy Analyst 

Housing & Residential Life 

California State University Long Beach 

 


